
   

 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING/MEETING 

City of Iola Texas Board of Alderman 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

 

 

The Board of Alderman of the City of Iola, Grimes County, Texas, held a Public 

Hearing/Meeting for discussion of the TPDES Permit # WQ00016021001 for Municipal 

Wastewater, Tuesday May 17, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in the Iola Community Center Building in 

Iola, Texas.  Members present:  Mayor Christina Stover presiding; Mayor Pro-Tem Curtis 

Darby, Aldermen present: Sammie Echols, Becky Evans, and Sierra Betancourt. 

The Board of Alderman, as well as several guests that were in attendance took this opportunity to ask 

questions. Jon MacKay and Jack Lind from Bleyl Engineering were present to provide answers and 

mapped out designs of the plans for them.  

General project status updates were given, including this meeting’s place in the approval process. 

Permitting through the corps of engineers was discussed, including their jurisdiction for construction in a 

flood plain. Siting of the wastewater treatment plant above the flood plain was discussed. 

The public was allowed an open floor to ask any questions they had about the Environmental Information 

Document. No concerns were raised and no written responses had been received. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:09 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

 

Donna Ray, City Secretary 

 

 


